
 

Dog Policy: Cross House Lodge at  
The Star Inn at Harome 

 

By prior arrangement, we can welcome quiet, well-behaved dogs in our three ground floor 
Hotel rooms, which adjoin the Hotel carpark. Dogs must not be permitted on beds or on 
upholstery, and are required to bring their own dog-bed, food, towels, waste bags, etc. 
(Please note that all of our rooms are carpeted). 
 

We do not provide a turndown service for Hotel rooms with canine guests and expect 
owners to reimburse us for any damage caused by their pet. Our charge for canine guests 
acknowledges that additional cleaning may be required, but this does not cover dry 
cleaning or repairs, for which we would make a supplementary charge at cost. We would 
prefer that, if canine guests are to be left unaccompanied in Hotel Rooms, that they are 
secured in their own dog cage or left in a car. Dogs brought into the Hotel Lounge must be 
kept on a lead under the owner’s control at all times, especially as we have free range 
chickens in the grounds. Dogs are not permitted at Breakfast. 
 

Dog owners are asked to show respect for other Hotel Guests’ sensitivities, in keeping their 
dogs quiet and under control. We regret that we do not permit accept breeds covered by 
the Dangerous Dogs Act and expect owners to have the appropriate insurance in the event 
that their dog should cause injury to any person or property. 
 

 

Dog Policy: The Star Inn at Harome Restaurant 
 

Dogs, other than Assistance Dogs, are not permitted in the Old or New Dining Rooms and 
NO ADVANCE BOOKINGS CAN BE TAKEN FOR PARTIES ACCOMPANIED BY A DOG. 
However, well-behaved dogs are always welcome in the Pub Garden and at quieter times, 
at the absolute discretion of the Duty Manager, in the Bar. Water can be provided; owners 
are expected to clean up any dog waste and to dispose of this appropriately. 
 

Dog owners are asked to show respect for other diners’ sensitivities, in keeping their dogs 
quiet, on a lead and under control at all times.  
 

We regret that we do not permit accept breeds covered by the Dangerous Dogs Act and 
expect all owners to have the appropriate insurance in the event that their dog should 
cause injury to any person or property. In the event that your dog should object to another 
diner’s dog, we would expect the most recently arrived dog to be removed. 
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